
Section 1 – Annual Governance Statement explanation of questions 

answered No 

As instructed in our 2019/20 external audit we have answered No to question 4 

of the Annual Governance Statement.  

This was due to the inclusion of a bank holiday in the public rights period for the 

2019/20 accounts. We will ensure that the full 30-day period will be specified for 

the 2020/21 accounts. 


